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Meeting Summary

KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: NOVEMBER 9, 2021

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE

Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews
Expressions of Interest (EQOIs) and Proposals submitted
from communities/Divisions of Family Practice and
Specialists interested in engaging in Shared Care work.
The following are details of approved ‘new and ongoing’
partnerships from the meeting.

NEW OR ONGOING PARTNERSHIPS
Approved Proposals

e Improving Access to Liver Care — East Kootenay

e Acute Care Transitions — East Kootenay

e Chronic Pain Network — Pacific Northwest

e AMHSU Network —Medical Care for Short-Term
Custody — North Shore

e Improving Postpartum Cardiac Care - Victoria

e Centralized Referral for Pediatric Consultations —
Nanaimo

COMMITTEE UPDATES

e The Committee expressed their thanks to
Vancouver Coastal Health Authority representative
Marnie Gazankas, who is leaving SCC.

WORKSHOP

SCC Draft Strategic Framework and 2022/23 Work
Plan

e The strategic direction and approach of the draft
workplan was approved in principle, with
modifications to be made to include the following:
o Guiding principles to be updated to reflect
collaboration with other health care
professionals, and to emphasise the importance
of the team based care approach.

o Expand entry points for physicians to obtain
funding.

o Further align evaluation and measurement with
SCC/ JCC Shared Measures work underway.

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES

CYMHSU Community of Practice (CoP): Access to
Justice Request and Update

e Itis understood that family justice processes can be
traumatic for children and youth involved in the
system, and that the long term implications of
Adverse Childhood Experiences on their mental and
physical health, and the health care system, can be
significant.

e Inan effort to prevent ACEs and mitigate trauma,
Access to Justice BC is inviting physicians to become
involved in a ‘Transform the Family Justice System
(TFJS) Collaborative’ through the CYMHSU CoP.

e SCCapproved the request to support the
collaboration, starting with virtual sessions to start
the consultation process.

e CoP members will report back on findings and
outcomes, and provide details of long-term
expectations for the partnership beyond financially
supporting physicians to engage in the TFJS
development.

RACE Update and Funding Request

e The launch of the new RACE App is scheduled for
January 2022.

e The development of the App has been challenging
and complex due in part to a change in developers,
and costs have been higher than expected.

e Consequently, further costs are being requested
from SCC to cover the ongoing maintenance and
development of the App.

e The Committee approved the new funding requests,
and asked that terms for all future contractual
agreements are clarified and firm.

e Theissue of long-term RACE funding will be brought
to the JCC Co-Chairs for consideration as part of the
broader real-time virtual supports portfolio.

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,
and spreading success through Networks and other strategies.



